
Bristol entry deadline extended

Author: Paul Stimpson

Posted On: August 06, 2019

The entry deadline for the Bristol 4* Centenary Open has been extended until Saturday, August 10.

The Centenary 4* on the weekend of August 31 and September 1 is the centrepiece of a celebration for the
league, which came into being shortly after the end of the First World War.

It features men’s and women’s open singles on the Sunday, with groups and knockout rounds, including a
consolation event. On the Saturday, there is a Restricted Singles event in groups of five, with the top two in the
group qualifying for a Level 1 knockout, three and four going to a Level 2 KO and fifth in the group to a Level 3 KO.

Click here for more information on the competition, or to download an entry form
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